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Dear Ms Keavey 

I refer to your letter 21st April 2005 to Sanitary Authority Youghal. I have reviewed the 

document on their behalf. 

At present there is no Council wastewater treatment plant in Youghal Town. The 

proposed plant is under appeal with An Bord Pleanala. 

Due to the fact that there is no existing treatment plant, the proposed discharge 

concentration limits as stated in the Table 3 (ii) from emission point SE 1 

are too high to be allowed discharge directly to sewer. Additional on-site treatment 

should be considered. 

I have observed also, that there is no information provided on volatile organics and micro - 4- _- - -_ - .  -- - - I - - - 
rgsinic compounds, no cliemical oxygen demand or sulphate concentrations and very j 1 '  I ' I I  I,, 1 .  I 
mited information on heavy metals. 

If the applicant wishes to supply future information to support this application, the 

Sanitary Authority will reassess the application. 
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As I am taking up a new post within the Council, I will not be handling future 

correspondence in relation to this file. New contact person is Mr Macdara 0' Hici acting 

senior executive officer, at Environment Department, Inniscarra. 
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~ yours Sincerely 

Dr Mary Stack 
Scientist 

I 10.06.05 
- _ -  I _ _  
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